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Rapport of the AGM weekend at Evenes
The weekend was very enjoyable. There was some discussion about the find of bone fragments and camp-fire remains, 
and the way in which Ketil Stavdal had handled the find. Sunday was devoted to caving in Kjerringhola. We received 
good press coverage. Tysfjord Caving and Climbing Club will arrange the meeting next year.
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